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August 14, 2008 

 
 
Dennis Lorenz, P.E. 

Brasher & Lorenz Consulting Engineers 

2201 San Pedro   N.E., Bldg 1 – Suite 1300 

Albuquerque, New Mexico  87110 

 

 

RE:   Indian Pueblo Cultural Center Restaurant & Office Expansion      (H14–D 054) 

Grading & Drainage Plan for SO-19   (2401 12
th

 St NW)    (PE Stamped 01-18-08) 

 

 

Dear Mr. Lorenz, 

 

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 8-5-08 the above referenced 

Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for SO-19 Permit for construction of roof drains and 

two - 12” wide sidewalk culverts within the 12
th

 Street ROW.   

 

A copy of this approval letter must be on hand when applying for the excavation and 

barricading permits.   

 

The storm drain work within the City ROW must be inspected and accepted by City of 

Albuquerque maintenance personnel.  Please contact Duane Schmitz, 235-8016, to schedule 

an inspection of the SO-19 work. 

 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3981. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

        

Gregory R. Olson, P.E. 

Hydrology Section 

 

 
XC: Bradley Bingham, COA-PLN/Hydrology 

Antoinette Baldonado, Excavation and Barricading 

Duane Schmitz, Street/Storm Drain Maintenance  (w/ Copy of Plan) 

Drainage file:  H14 – D 054 


